Wnew 565 fifth avenue”® new york 17, n.y.

john M. Grogan April 26, 1955
Program Manager

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your listening log
from Nebraska. We were most interested
in our signal reception in your area.

The program and announcement log
which you sent was correct as broadcast.

Very sincerely yours,

David Yar

Agssistant t0 the
Program Manager

DY:ek

1130 on your dial
34 hours a day



